Paul Foley

From: John Murphy [john@trackerhomedecor.com]
Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 7:43 AM

To: Paul Foley

Subject: Martha's Vineyard Museum

John P. Murphy

Randy Jardin

146 Causeway Rd

Vineyard Haven

508-451-0268

Dear Mr. Foley,

Please know that we are in full support of the Martha's Vineyard Museum.

We are however, very concerned about the placement of their utilities which will have a huge
impact on our everyday life here at Causeway.......

The proposed Kitchen tent is also very upsetting. When all have left the party, We are left
with the unpleasant late hour noise that comes with closing up a restaurant.

We would appreciate a second look this.
Thanks so much

Randy Jardin
John P. Murphy

Sent from my iPhone



